
 

 

55th Commencement Anniversary and Commemoration 
 
We are so proud of the members of The Carver Class of ’65, who have 
remained steadfast through the decades, representing the best of the 
Cobra spirit. 
 
Our commencement was a signature moment where we projected the 
uniqueness of our class, celebrated our classmates accomplishments, 
wished them well for the future, and invited them to stay connected. 
 
Our graduation was a special day for all of us.  We took great pride in our 
commencement traditions and we wanted the opportunity to celebrate our 
achievements with our family and friends. 
 
On Monday – May 25, 2020, we endeavored to capture some of that same 
ol’ school spirit and energy. 
 
Thirty-eight members of our class reunited to commemorate this important, 
life-altering occasion. 
 
While the format for this year’s event was different, our enthusiasm for 
celebrating with our classmates never waned, and the number 
participating in the program reflected our resolve and love of our alma 
mater. 
 
The feedback suggests that we were successful.  
 
Over the span of approximately 90 minutes, we had prayers, and speeches, 
and reminders, and jokes, and remembrances of times gone by. 
 
We wanted to make the program and this day a memorable experience.  
One that, with any luck, would leave a positive and lasting impression until 
we can be together again. 
 
And so, we want to thank all of you for your participation and contributions 
to the 55th Commencement Anniversary and Commemoration of the George 
Washington Carver High School Class of 1965. 
 
We will forever be an example of strength within the Cobra family. 


